
The Archdiocese of Las Vegas is
committed to upholding the dignity and

respect of all individuals, and we
discourage any efforts that

indiscriminately target our faith
communities, whether these actions occur
in workplaces or places of worship. Across

the Country, the Catholic Church is
prepared to work with the Trump

administration to address the complexities
of immigration, and we hope that any
enforcement measures are judiciously
applied and limited to individuals who
present risks and dangers to society,

particularly reducing gang activity, drug
trafficking, and human trafficking.
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